Supply of Fastenings for the Conservation of HMS Victory
Clarifications & Responses Issue 1

Q1- Would the NMRN like costs for Nickel Aluminium-Bronze grade 02833 as previously used by
the Victory Project?

The NMRN are only looking for prices for 316 Stainless and Silicon Bronze. These metals have passed
our rigorous materials testing (although only one type will be used for the project) which has been
done since the Nickel-Aluminium Bronze was last used.

Q2- Is there restricted supply in place (i.e. European materials only)?

Suppliers will be assessed on supply chain under the quality criteria of the ITT. Although we have not
stipulated restricted supply, we will ensure that contractor supply chains are capable of meeting the
high-quality demands of the project.

Deadline for Clarification Questions for Response is Friday 18" August, these are to be sent to
tenders@nmrn.org.uk
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